
Dear Expectant Parent(s),  
 
Thank you for considering and taking the time to review our profile and to know us a little better. 
We truly admire your strength, courage, and selflessness for considering an adoption plan. Such 
selflessness reflects on your love for this child and for this reason, we would love to do an open 
adoption if that is something you are considering.  
 
We are Carlo, Maria and Zoe. Our family story began back in 2013, when Maria and Carlo met. 
We were both in graduate school in Virginia and met through mutual friends. Since then, we 
have been inseparable. We moved to the Denver Metro Area in 2015 and shortly after got 
married. We fell in love with this state and since then, we have expanded our family here. We 
now have two rescue dogs, Mia (6 years old) and Eve (2 years old), and in 2021, we welcomed 
our daughter, Zoe.  
 
Our family is very diverse. Carlo was born and raised in Rome, Italy. Maria was born and raised 
in Caracas, Venezuela. We speak English, Spanish and Italian in our household. Most of Carlo's 
extended family (mother, siblings, nieces, and nephews) live in Rome, Italy, where we frequently 
visit. Most of Maria's extended family lives in Miami, Florida, where we also often visit. We are 
very close to our extended families and speak to them on a regular basis. As a family, we enjoy 
weekends at the park with the dogs, going to the zoo, hiking, and we also travel to see our 
families frequently. Zoe is now 1 year old, and she loves to laugh and play with other children. 
She is very excited to have a sibling.  
 
Adopting a child has always been our plan, we started the process before having Zoe, and we are 
very excited to be close to having another child. The fact that you are considering adoption is 
beautiful and we are so grateful that you are considering us as potential adoptive parents.  
 
Sincerely,  
Carlo, Maria & Zoe 


